

Jeri Muoio, Ph.D. Mayor

July 18, 2017

Mr. Jack Frost 2822 Muskegon Way West Palm Beach, FL 33411-5778

Subject: Reappointment to Police Pension Board of Trustees, Subject to Commission Approval

Dear Mr. Frost:

I am pleased to advise you that, subject to City Commission approval, you have been reappointed as a member of the Police Pension Board of Trustees for a term of 4 years that expires October 1, 2021. The City Commission will consider your appointment on the consent agenda of the 5 PM meeting of Monday, July 31, 2017. You should be present at that meeting.

In order to facilitate your approval, I suggest that you contact each City Commissioner by phone or email to answer any questions they may have. I have attached their contact information for your convenience.

Thank you for your continued service to our community.

Sincerely yours,

Jeri Myoio Mayor

JM/bs

CC:

City Commission
David M. Williams, Plan Administrator
City Clerk's Office